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29th February 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

PTA’s ‘BIG EASTER EGG GIVEAWAY 2024!’ 

 

The PTA would like to ask for your help with a fun way to raise further funds for the School with a 

‘lucky dip’ style ‘Big Easter Egg Giveaway’. 

 

The way in which this ‘challenge’ will work is as follows: 

 

• Each child will receive a sheet with a grid containing 9 squares 

(attached). 

• Sheets should only be returned if they are fully completed, ie all 9 

squares have been sold. 

• Squares are to be sold for £1.00 each. 

• Entrants select a square on the grid by entering their name. 

• Entrants may have as many ‘goes’ as they would like. 

• All forms, together with money raised, should be returned to school on or before  

Friday 15th March 2024. 

• During the whole school assembly on Wednesday 20th March 2024 a number from 1-9 will be 

selected at random.  The selected number will be the winning number on EVERY completed grid 

and the person who has selected this number will be the recipient of a ‘Special Easter Egg’ prize 

with a minimum value of £4.00! 

• In addition, there will be several special lucky dip prizes, where individual sheets will be drawn and 

the family that entered the sheet will receive a ‘Giant Chocolate Prize’! 

 

If families feel they can complete additional sheets, copies are available on request from the School 

Office. 

 

We hope that you will enjoy participating in this ‘venture’ and we thank you for your support! 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Swanland School PTA 
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PTA’s ‘BIG EASTER EGG GIVEAWAY’ 2024! 

 

1 2 3 

4 5 6 

7 8 9 

 

 

Name of Child/Family:   

 

Child(ren)’s Class(es):   

 

Please return this sheet, COMPLETED, with your £9.00 (correct change please) to your child’s class 

by Friday 15th March 2024. 

(Further copies of this sheet are available on request from the School Office.) 


